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DISCLAIMER!!! 

 

UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN JAMB CUT-OFF MARKS FOR 2022/2023 

ADMISSIONS 

 

The attention of the University Management has been drawn to the information 

trending on social media that the University of Ibadan cut-off marks for 

2022/2023 session have been released. 

 

This is to inform all stakeholders that the University has NOT released any cut-

off marks. 

 

Admission seekers are hereby advised to be wary of such information. 

 

All necessary information about Admissions into the University will be 

communicated through the University’s official website: https://www.ui.edu.ng 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 


